April 21, 2015

California State Water Resources Control Board
P.O. Box 100
Sacramento, CA 95812-0140

To whom it may concern,
| noticed that the TDPUD has been asked to make its users cut back 36% in water use.

Please note that 50% of the homes are second homes with no irrigated landscaping. Of the remaining 50%
very few landscape and keep their property in a natural state. So you are essentially asking residents who
may use no water at all, if they do not visit their second homes in the summer to cut back 36%? Or if they
don't cut back on the use of 0 gallons of water they will be fined?

A better way of regulation would to be to find the average gallon per person per day use in our state and
fine those who use over the average. Fining people for zero use lacks common sense.

You should also look at a districts ability to supply water, where that water comes from and the long term
sustainability of that source. Those with non-sustainable sources need to cut back more, (most of southern
CA?)

Use some common sense and not a blanket policy.
Dan Warren

P.O. Box 312
Tahoe Vista, CA 96148



